
 

 

 

Malmesbury Carnival Future in The Balance 
Malmesbury Carnival needs new volunteers if it is to run in its current form in 2025. Some of 
the current team are stepping down at the end of this year, so we are running an open 

information session in the Town Hall on Tuesday 3 December at 7.30pm for everyone who might 
be interested in helping out. Organising Carnival is rewarding and fun, with no experience needed 
and you choose how much time you give. 

 
Everyone is welcome, please come and meet the team, ask questions and find out if 
helping with this much-loved Malmesbury tradition is for you. There’s no obligation to get 
involved, but if you think you might be interested, we’d love to see you!  

If you prefer, you can register your interest on the Carnival website 
www.malmesburycarnival.co.uk or email us jointheteam@malmesburycarnival.co.uk 
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